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Andrew McCree 
Principal 

Ann Reid Early Childhood Center  
 

Dear Families of Ann Reid Students, 
 
Welcome to the 2021-22 school year at Ann Reid Early Childhood Center!   I hope you and your family have 
enjoyed the summer and found time to enjoy some special activities together.  We look forward to a new school 
year of learning together with you and your children.  Thank you so much for choosing Ann Reid, and D203, to 
educate your children to become self-directed learners, collaborative workers, complex thinkers, quality 
producers, and community collaborators.   
 
This past year has shown us what we can accomplish with a strong partnership between our families and schools.  I 
encourage all families to continue to share about yourselves with our teams, volunteer for your classrooms, join 
our wonderful Home and School organization, and play, talk, sing, read, and create with your children at home! 
  
Our first family event will be our Sneak Peek Day for all students on August 19th or 20th. Sneak Peek Day is an 
opportunity for you and your child to meet your child’s teacher and take an optional tour of the school. This is a 
great time for children to become acquainted with their teacher and their school.  Please use the following dates 
and times for your scheduled Sneak Peek.   
 

 August 19, 2021 
o AM session and student last name is between A-M 9:00-9:45 
o PM session and student last name is between A-M 1:00-1:45 

 August 20, 2021 
o AM session and student last name is between N-Z  9:00-9:45 
o PM session and student last name is between N-Z  1:00-1:45 

 
The first day of preschool is Monday, August 23rd for most students.  Our Community/Tuition paying students 
begin on Tuesday, September 7th. 
 
The 2021-2022 Summer Update Information can be found on our website by hovering your cursor over the “Our 
School” tab in the upper left hand corner and then click on the “2021-22 Summer Update” tab in the drop down 
menu. You can also click on the website’s Summer Update banner. 
 
Classroom and teacher assignments for preschool through fifth grade will be posted through Infinite Campus on 
Thursday, August 12 at 3:00 p.m. Parents will access their child’s classroom assignment via the Infinite Campus 
Parent Portal. Visit the District 203 website (http://www.Naperville203.org) and click on the Campus Portal link.  If 
you have difficulty with your account, contact the help desk by email at parentsupport@naperville203.org. 
 
Prior to the first day of school all families of bus riders will be contacted by Sunrise Transportation (630-541-3414) 
with pick-up and drop-off times.  An adult at home should be ready to bring your child to the bus and receive your 
child after school.  All bus riders will be met by staff members at the start of the school year to guide children to 
their classrooms and to the correct bus.    
 
 
We welcome you to the Ann Reid Early Childhood Center and to a new school year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Andrew J. McCree 
Andrew J. McCree 
Principal of Ann Reid Early Childhood Center 

mailto:parentsupport@naperville203.org

